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Strongly oppose the end to mail in voting. In person voting is exclusive to those who 

are able bodied and have the means to get to the polls. Additionally, there is bias to 

poll placement as far as locations and numbers in certain populations and 

communities. Having people stand in line, potentially taking off of work or with 

difficulty finding childcare, is also detrimental to the economy not to mention biased. 

Additionally, there are resources that would need to be put towards staffing polling 

sites as well as procuring sites. In person voting would be taking a step back for 

society. There is NOTHING to be gained. Strongly opposed.  


